



"We make a living by what we get, but we make a life by what we give." Winston Churchill

Dear Friends,

At this time each year, everyone at XXX reflects and gives thanks, for our dedicated volunteers and the support we receive. We are grateful to be able to continue to provide so many valuable services to seniors in need including transportation, friendly visits, light yard work and non-medical respite care, all at absolutely no charge.

Over this last year, XXX volunteers drove more than XXXXX miles and provided XXXX hours of serve to help XXXX local seniors remain independent in their own homes!

We receive hundreds of kind thank you notes from our seniors. Recently, several care receivers wrote:

"Insert a recent compelling thank you note." -Elaine B.

"Thank you to all..." – Jim and Sally C.

During this season of giving thanks, will you please consider a gift of \$25, \$50, \$100 or more? Your donation no matter what size will enable us to connect a senior who needs assistance, like Elaine or Jim, with a compassionate volunteer who is eagerly willing to help. Here are a few examples of the impact of your gift:



\$50 will provide 10 one way trips to a medical appointment or grocery store



\$100 will provide 50 hours of household assistance



\$250 will support a senior's needs for six full months



\$500 will provide assistance to a lonely senior for an entire year

XXX is thankful to be able to provide quality, caring volunteers to help address the needs of the seniors in our community. On behalf of our volunteers, the office staff and the seniors we serve, thank you for your generous gift and continued support of our program. We wish you a happy and safe holiday season and a wonderful New Year.

Kind Regards,

XXX XXXX, Director

P.S. Mark your calendar to join us for our XXX fund raising event on xxxx.